(205) 333-8222 🛕 657 Helen Keller Boulevard 👔 Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35404

Dear Parents,

In an effort to provide continuity for our patients, we are asking you to circle your first and second choice of physician when completing our demographic forms. We will make every attempt to make sure your child is scheduled with one of these physicians for all of his or her check-ups. We will ideally try to keep you with the same physician each time but in the event that particular physician is not available, we will try to put you with your second choice. If you desire to change and begin using a physician you did not originally schedule as a first or second choice, please let our front office know.

If you have a particular physician you would prefer for sick visits, it is best that you call and make an appointment with that physician. The walk-in clinic is staffed with different physicians each day. Patients are pulled back in order of arrival and then put with the next available physician. Therefore, we cannot guarantee you will see the physician of your choice when visiting the walk-in clinic. However, we are confident that any one of our physicians will provide good care to your child.

We are honored that you have chosen us to provide medical care for your child and hope this will help us to optimize that care.

Thank you,

Tuscaloosa Pediatrics, PC